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PENNSYLVANIA

May 8, 2015

Val Kogan

President

Mid-Atlantic Eurasia Business Council
1760 Market Street, Suite 1100
Philadelphia, PA 19103

Dear Val:

Pennsylvania Bio congratulates you and the members of the Mid-Atlantic Eurasia Business Council on this
milestone of twenty years supporting a growing connection between the Philadelphia region and Russia. We
are proud of our life sciences community and work every day to make Pennsylvania the hub of the life
sciences in the United States. The upcoming Eurasian/Russian-American Life Sciences Innovation Conference
during the Eurasian/Russian-American Innovation Technology Week in Philadelphia will offer a valuable
opportunity for new connections and an exchange of ideas.

We are pleased to support this event and are proud to showcase the Pennsylvania life sciences. Your
leadership and strong effort to keep this important organization on an upward path is commendable. We
urge all participants to seize the opportunities that this upcoming conference provides.

Best,

Cotan

Christopher P. Molineaux
President & CEO




